The original documents are located in Box C50, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 10/18/1976" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

October 18, 1976

Dear Mr. Dixon:

You have my sincere thanks for the extremely generous support you have given to the Republican National Committee

Thank you for your wonderful help, and I am confident that November 2 will be a banner day for Republicans from the courthouse to the White House.

With warmest personal regards,

Mr. Fitz Eugene Dixon, Jr. 665 Thomas Road Lafayette Hill, Pennsylvania 19444

GRF:HJF:dv

bcc: Jim Field

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 14, 1976

Dear Mr. Dixon:

You have my sincerest thanks for the extremely generous support you have tent to the Republican National Committee.

Thank you for your wonderful help, and I am confident that November 2 will be a banner day for Republicans from the courthouse to the White House.

With warmest personal regards,

Mr/Fitz Eugene Dixon, Jr. 669 Thomas Road Lafayette Hill, Pennsylvania 19444

Drew Lewis SCHWENKSVILLE, PENNSYLVANIA 19473

September 27, 1976

Mr. Richard Chaney Special Assistant to the President White House Washington, D. C.

Dear Dick:

I am enclosing copies of two letters to Jerry Milbank and John Ware.

Is there anything you can do to have the President express his personal thanks to Fitz Eugene Dixon?

Kindest personal regards,

ALLjr:klm

Enclosure

Drew Lewis SCHWENKSVILLE, PENNSYLVANIA 19473

September 27, 1976

Mr. John Ware 55 S. Third Street Oxford, Pa. 19363

Dear John:

I am enclosing a check from Fitz Eugene Dixon in the amount of \$25,000 for the Republican National Committee. As you know, Fitz has been one of the most generous supporters of the Republican Party and felt he would make the contribution in this manner rather than directly to any dinner committees.

. Will you please forward this to the proper person in Washington.

Sincerely,

ALLjr:klm

Enclosure

cc: Jeremiah Milbank

Drew Lewis SCHWENKSVILLE, PENNSYLVANIA 19473

September 27, 1976

Mr. Jeremiah Milbank Republican National Finance Committee 310 First Street, S.E. Washington, D. C. 20003

Dear Jerry:

As part of my assignment as a member of the Republican National Finance Committee and also as National Committeeman, I am enclosing the following checks:

Marguerite E. Baur	\$350.00
Paul & Louise Kaiser	\$250.00
Paul & Louise Kaiser	\$250.00
Philip J. Baur, Jr.	\$500.00
James F. Junge	\$1,000.00

In a conversation with Fitz Dixon the other evening, he agreed to make a contribution mentioned in the enclosed letter. I am processing it through John Ware inasmuch as Fitz would prefer to have it handled that way, rather than through the dinner. I did not want you to think he was shirking his responsibility.

Incidentally, Mr. Dixon is one of the best contributors to the Republican Party. It seems to me that a personal thank you from the President for his support is in order.

Sincerely,

ALLjr:klm Enclosures



Mr. Richard Chaney Special Assistant to the President White House Washington, D. C.

LEWIS & ASSOCIATES

ONE PLYMOUTH MEETING

PLYMOUTH MEETING, PENNSYLVANIA 19462